Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Tyson Ashford <tysona@swedishcanadian.ca>

Sent: November-29-16 10:51 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Crosswalk Halifax street SECTION 2 COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE (2016.12.01)

City Manager

Deputy City Manager

Traffic Safety Committee (Dec. 06)

Mayor and Council c/o Office of the City Clerk

Dear Traffic Safety Committee,

My name is Tyson Ashford and I am the General Manager of the Swedish Village 7230 Halifax Street Burnaby V5A 0B2. We would like to request a flashing crosswalk on Halifax street 7250 block. The Swedish Village is a seniors complex and use that crosswalk frequently. Unfortunately in the past 6 months two resident in wheelchairs have been struck by vehicles and were hospitalized. This area is primarily seniors and it is the route most take to get groceries.

If you require any more info please email me or call (604)787-7099

Kind regards,

Tyson AshfordGeneral Manager, Swedish Village http://www.swedishcanadian.org